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APPLICATION FOR THE POSITION OF VICE PRESIDENT OF NBAM 

 
As per the provisions outlined in our Articles of Association, we hereby announce the 
opening of the Vice President (VP) position within our association. Following the 
resignation of the current VP, we are seeking dedicated individuals who are passionate 
about contributing to our association's mission and vision. 
 
Interested members are invited to submit their applications using the Google online 
form provided via the QR code below, before 30th April 2024, 1400hrs. This form will 
serve as the official channel for receiving applications for the VP position. 
 

 
 

We encourage all eligible members (members who have fulfilled their membership fee 
for the year 2024) who are committed to the goals of our association to apply. Your 
enthusiasm and expertise will play a vital role in shaping the future direction of our 
organization. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and dedication. 
 

 


